
From: Conklin, Mike
To: Larkin, Elizabeth
Subject: FW: 0 Mountain Rd driveway
Date: Thursday, January 11, 2024 3:19:19 PM

Liz – Please add this email to the file and send it to the applicant and intervenor for review.
Thanks,
 
Mike Conklin
Director of Environmental Affairs
Town of Wilton
238 Danbury Road
Wilton, CT  06897
Phone (203) 563-0182
Fax (203) 563-0284
 

From: fmjoe@georgetownfiredist.org fmjoe@georgetownfiredist.org
<fmjoe@georgetownfiredist.org> 
Sent: Thursday, January 11, 2024 1:03 PM
To: Conklin, Mike <Mike.Conklin@WILTONCT.ORG>
Subject: ) Mountain Rd driveway
 

C A R E F U L - From outside - CHECK before you CLICK. 
.
Good afternoon Mike,
 
I e-mailed Daphne re my comments regarding the proposed driveway for 0 Mountain Rd and she
recommended me to forward them to you.
 
This is a copy of my e-mail:
 
Good Morning Daphne,
 
I understand that there is a zoning meeting tonight re 0 Mountain Rd driveway. The engineer
sent out a letter dated December 13, 2023 where he stated that the box culverts are HL 93 rated,
greater than the gross weight of the fire truck. I think we should have an actual numerical
amount that the culverts can carry.
 
He also mentioned that a turn around will be provided. We need specifics on the configuration of
the turn around and the ability for the surface support the vehicle(s) weight.
 
 
I
If you have any question please feel free to call mee, 203-544-8933.
 
Joe Paola
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